
 March 18, 2013 

Committee Meeting for Maine Cheer Classic 2013 Donations 

 

In attendance, Melissa Merritt-President, Alana Oliver- Web/Registration Coordinator, Scott 

Segal- Poland, Absent from Meeting, Jan Mulherin, Jessica Brawn 

 

It was agreed upon that we would donate 3000.00 from Maine Cheer Classic 2013, at our 

meeting on March 11, 2013 IT was approved for us to give an additional 500.00 to Delilah 

Turkington-gray.. Which left 2500.00 to give out in donations so as follows these are what were 

discussed and Approved from Committee Members? 

 

Delilah Turkington- gray again was approved and agreed upon  

Tina Webber/ has cancer and has a very short Life expectancy… Lynette Morency made motion 

Alana Oliver second and all were in Favor. 

Cherie Sargent/ Poland Recreation Dept.- Cancer , has used all of her vacation time and short 

term Disability so any help would be greatly appreciated, Lynette Morency made motion to 

accept , Alana Oliver seconded and All were in favor. 

Shannon Husssey/ Biddeford.. Has Kidney disease, Scott Segal made motion to accept, Lynette 

Morency seconded and all were in Favor 

Heidi Marcotte/ Wiscasset Cheering… Disease called Scelerofrerma, attached healthy tissue and 

causes tightening of the skin… Alana Oliver made motion to accept, Lynette Morency seconded 

and all were in favor. 

Maddy McGuire/ Wiscasset Cheering. Cancer.. Scott Segal made a motion to accept, Lynette 

Morency seconded and all were in favor. 

Checks will be dispersed at the April 7th, 2013 meeting @ Saco 

Needs to be added to the Agenda for the April Meeting 

Scott Segal will send email to recipients letting them know that they have been approved and 

will receive checks at our meeting in April 

Meeting adjourned 7:33                                Respectfully Submitted by Melissa Merritt-President 


